
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

September 5, 2003

RE:  Netgear Incorporated

FCC ID: PY3-ANT24BX

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced Application.

1) Your last response mentioned that the panel/patch antennas are being removed from the application.
However they are still listed in many portions of the operational description.  Additionally it appears that 3
other antennas (ANT24P3, ANT24P4, ANT24P93) were not included in the operational description.  Please
correct this exhibit to be consistent with the rest of the application.

2) Your previous response to Item 9 & 10 is confusing.  From review of the operational description, it appears
that a 0.5 meter cable can be ordered for between the access point and the DC injector.  What is to keep
the user from using this cable length elsewhere in the system, when the minimum length cable tested was
1.5 m?  Please explain.

3) The new test report provided contained a cover page explaining the pages removed.  However the report
itself was for the PY3ME103 and does not even mention an amplifier.  Therefore the test report could not
be reviewed.

4) FYI….Because the patch antennas are being removed from this application, please note that if they are
added as a Permissive Change application, they fall under Fixed RF exposure conditions and not moble RF
exposure conditions.  Since this causes a change to the original RF exposure conditions approved, this
application will likely require direct submission to the FCC.

Timothy R. Johnson
Examining Engineer

mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.
Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. Correspondence should be
considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the Internet after a Grant of Equipment
Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note
that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.


